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Calling on government to address lack of homecare funding 

As a Care Manager, helping vulnerable customers and their family and 
friends on a daily basis, I know from first-hand experience that there has 
never been a greater need for more homecare funding. 
 
I work for homecare provider Bluebird Care (Slough, S.Bucks & S.Wycombe) 
and as a company we are calling on the Government to urgently address the 
lack of funding for local homecare services by joining the “Save Our 
Homecare” campaign. 
 
Central and local government are putting a squeeze on state-funded 
homecare services, which are relied on by those who, due to older age or 
disability, need help to maintain their independence at home. 
 
As well as homecare workers; people who receive care services, their 
families and the wider community are also getting involved in the campaign 
– signing an e-petition and using social media to demonstrate why proper 
funding is needed. 
 
We want to show the Government why homecare is so important and the 
positive difference these services make to so many people. 
 
Most of the people that we provide care and support for would find it 
impossible to maintain their independence and stay in their own homes 
without homecare services. 
 
Homecare is already chronically underfunded in the UK and the funding gap 
is set to widen further next year. 
 
A £750 million shortfall has been predicted unless more funding is made 
available to support people to stay independent in their own homes. 
 



	

The Save Our Homecare campaign is being backed by the United Kingdom 
Homecare Association (UKHCA), which is the professional association of 
homecare providers from the independent, voluntary, not-for-profit and 
statutory sectors. 
 
They say that almost a million people a year across the country need 
support to maintain their independence at home, but state-funded care is in 
crisis. 

If action isn’t taken now, the already chronic funding gap will deepen – 
putting these vital frontline services at risk. Worryingly, this means people 
may not get the support they require at home and the stretched NHS will 
face more pressure. 
 
Bluebird Care is a national homecare provider and I work for an award- 
winning office. It specialises in working with customers and their families 
who require care in their own homes - offering a unique service of tailored 
care visits from 15 minutes to full live-in support. 
 
The ethos of Bluebird Care is ‘Good Old-Fashioned Service’ with a “can do” 
attitude, which has been built around a passion to deliver high-quality care 
and an excellent level of service. Our aim is to allow customers to maintain 
their independence and dignity by putting together a bespoke care package, 
which allows them to remain in their own homes safely and holistically for 
as long as possible. But without adequate funding, people can’t always 
afford the care they need for themselves or their loved one. 
 
We pride ourselves on providing the sort of care we would give our own 
loved ones and employ carers who go the extra mile to provide outstanding 
care for their customers and a personal level of support. 
 
The Save Our Homecare campaign aims to get as much public support as 
possible ahead of the Government’s spending review in November – let’s 
hope it makes a difference. 
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